
Faculty Meeting DSC 

December 6, 2020 

2:30 P. M. by Zoom 

Present: Peter Beerli, Gordon Erlebacher, Alan Lemmon, Anke Meyer-Baese, 
Tomek Plewa, Bryan Quaife, Xiaoqiang Wang 
 

1. There was a brief discussion about the effectiveness of posted office hours. 
Most faculty said it was more effective for students to email and set up an 
appointment time. 

2. Sarthak Sharma, from India, will come to campus for spring 2021. No one 
has heard from Nigerian student Oriyomi Naheem. 

3. Courses for spring 2021 will be a mix of face to face and remote teaching. In 
fall 2021 classes may be face to face again. We wait and see. 

4. Plexiglass has been ordered for our classrooms. They will be installed by 
Facilities personnel.  

5. Alan Lemmon and Bryan Quaife are in the final stages of their promotions. 
6. Tomek mentioned that COVID-19 testing is available to us in the 

https://my.fsu.edu portal under COVID testing. 
7. Meeting adjourned. 


